NOTTINGHAM UNIVERSITY
SAMWORTH ACADEMY

Thursday 16 July 2020

Post 16 Results Day

Dear Parent/Carer

Although we have all had to face a difficult time over the last few months, we have not
forgoftten how hard you have worked. Below are the dates and times for you to collect
your results, supporting you on your journey towards your next stage in education or
employment.

BTEC Results day - Thursday 13th August 2020
For all our level 3 and 2 learners please come into school through the glass doors at the
bottom of the canteen to collect your results between 10.00am and 12.00pm.

GCSE Results day - Thursday 20th August 2020

For our students who have resat their GCSE English or Maths. Please come into school
through the glass doors at the boftom of the canteen to collect your results between
11.00am and 12.00pm.

On both days you will need to collect your results in person and sign to confirm you have
collected the results. If you are unable to attend for any reason please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Miss Leanne Fletcher
Head of Sixth Form
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